
Priests of the Parish 

Fr Padraig McMahon, Adm. 

Fr Joseph Naikarakudy  

Fr Robert McGivney 

Fr Paul Crosbie 

Fr Luke Ohiemi 
 

Parish Office Hours 

Monday - Friday 9am-5pm 

(Lunch 1-2pm) Tel: 044 9348338 

Email: office@mullingarparish.ie 
 
 

Vigil Mass (Saturday) 
Cathedral: 6pm   

Sunday Mass Times 
Cathedral: 8.30am, 11am, 12.30pm  

St. Paul’s: 10.30am, 12noon   

Walshestown: 9am  

Brotenstown: 10am 

Gainstown: 11am 
 

 

 

Daily Mass this week 
7.45 & 10am Cathedral Mon—Sat 

9.15am St Paul’s resumes Sept 
 
 

Confessions 
Saturday 12noon-1pm 

               2.30pm-3.30pm 
 

 

Eucharistic Adoration  

8am-8pm in the Cathedral 
 

 

Bereavement Support 
087-6309808 

Parish of Mullingar 
 

Cathedral of Christ the King,  
St Paul’s Church,  

Walshestown, Brotenstown, Gainstown 

Collections last weekend  
 
 

Cathedral: €3,622 

St Paul’s: €1,118       Thank 

Walshestown: €194    You! 

Brotenstown: €164 

Gainstown: €166 

Parish Envelopes €1,580 

Next Sunday is Cemetery Sunday  

Ceremonies will begin at the following times  
 

Kilronan after 11am Mass in Gainstown 

Marlinstown 12.15pm 

Ballyglass 3pm 

 
People are encouraged to walk to Ballyglass 

cemetery and to park in the Cathedral Grounds and 

town car parks. Parking near the cemetery is 

particularly for the elderly and infirm.  
 

Parking will also be available in St Finian’s 

College grounds.   Please follow the instructions of 

the Gardaí and Civil Defence personnel who will 

be on duty.  Arrive early to avoid delays. 
 

A collection will be take at the cemetery gates to 

defray amplification costs.  

Meath Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes  

Led by Bishop Michael Smith, 12th-17th 

September, contact pilgrimages Abroad 

at 01-6359300 and 087-1360275. There 

are still some places available for the 

Youth section (18-35 yrs) of this pil-

grimage.  Those interested can contact Fr Robert at the 

parish office or by emailing youth@dioceseofmeath.ie. 

Mass Intentions next week 
Monday: 7.45am: Billy, Rosie & Philip Moffat.  

10am: Matt, Mathew & Mary Burke.   

Tuesday: 7.45am: Nancy Savage.  

10am: John, Kathleen & Bridget McCormack & Pat & 

Mollie O’Grady.  

Wednesday: 7.45am: Maria Ingrassia.  

10am: Charles Kane.  

Thursday: 7.45am: Doreen Kelly.  

10am: Deceased members of Molloy family.   

Friday: 7.45am: Michael, Sean & James Mulligan.  

10am: Martin Cahill.   

Saturday 7.45am: The Wilmot family. 

10am: Anniversaries Occurring Mass.  

Vigil Mass 6pm: Una Maher, Bellview (1st Ann) 

Next Sunday Masses for all who are buried in 

Ballyglass, Marlinstown & Kilronan.    

Pilgrimage to the Holy Land 

A meeting for all who are travelling to the 

Holy Land on 9th August with Fr Padraig & 

Fr Joseph will take place in Bethany (Social 

Service Centre) on Monday 25th July at 7pm.  

A representative of MAP Travel will be present.   

Tickets and travel documents will be distributed and ar-

rangements for a bus to and from Dublin Airport will also 

be finalised. 

Cathedral Car Park  

Spaces are available for an annual rent which 

works out at €1.60 per day - everyday!  This price 

is inclusive of vat and ensures you have a 

designated and secure parking place all day long 

6 days a week in a central location in the town. 

Contact the parish office. 

Pope Francis this week published a beautiful 

reflection on the female contemplative life. He 

says: “Without you, what would the Church be 

like?” We join him in praying for these generous 

women who give such courageous witness. 
 

Cathedral Shop has an array of religious gifts, 

rosary beads, missals, medals cards etc.   Open 

Mon - Sat 10am-4pm (except Wed and 1-2pm) 

and between Sunday Masses. 

Is your child interested in becoming an 

altar server?  We are inviting boys and 

girls from 3rd—6th class to become altar 

servers in the Cathedral, St Paul’s, 

Walshestown, Brotenstown & Gainstown.  

Supervised training will then take place.  

Contact the Parish Office. 

Parish Sacramental Classes 
If your child attends a non-Catholic school and you 

would like him/her to receive First Confession or First 

Holy Communion in 2017, they must be enrolled and 

attend the parish sacramental classes.  Registration will 

take place in September;  Tuesday 12th, 19th and 26th 

from 5pm—7pm, in Bethany, Social Service Centre, 

Bishopsgate Street, (not parish office).  Places are 

limited and are on a first come first serve basis.  Classes 

will begin in October.  

Meath Diocesan Pilgrimage to Knock  

The Annual Diocesan Pilgrimage to Knock will take 

place on Sunday 14th August and will be led by 

Bishop Michael Smith.  Ceremonies commence at 

2.30pm in the Basilica with the Sacrament of the Sick, 

followed by Mass, Benediction and the Rosary Proces-

sion.  To book bus contact Bridie at 9344926.  

Rest in Peace 
Lorcan Daly, Lynn Road 

Michael Luby, Irishtown  

Richie Duffy, Crookedwood 

Fr Seán Fagan, late of Clonmore 

John Smith, Oldcastle 

Tuesday 26th July is the Feast of Sts Joachim and Anne, 

parents of Mary and grandparents of Jesus.  The Presentation 

chapel in the Cathedral includes the mosaic of Joachim and 

Anne.  You are welcome to offer a prayer for your 

grandparents in this chapel on Tuesday.   
 

Summer BBQ in aid of Ballinea Village Commu-

nity Group, next Saturday 8pm, Clarkes Bar. All 

welcome and all support appreciated. 

World Youth Day 

 

Congratulations to Fr Michael Casey, CSSp 

who celebrates the Fiftieth Anniversary of the Or-

dination to the Priesthood.  Fr Micahel will cele-

brate Mass in Loughnavalley Church, Monday at 

7pm and all are welcome to join him.  

Parish Finance Committee: Meeting at 7pm on 

Tuesday 26th July in Cathedral House 

Fr Robert, Michael Little, Derbhla & Aoife 

Murray and the other young pilgrims from 

this locality arrived in Poland, having trav-

elled across land and sea to get there. They 

spent the last few days staying with and en-

joying the kind hospitality of the people in the Diocese 

of Plosk. Tomorrow morning they will make their way 

to Krakow where they will join Pope Francis. They have 

been praying for us along the way and reflecting on 

“Blessed are the merciful.” For more information and 

pictures, check out facebook.com/dioceseofmeath and 

coverage is available on EWTN - Sky channel 589. 
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